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Keep randomising as we have
our 2000th and 2088th
milestones coming up!

to the FEED1 teams at all
recruiting sites

Luton & Dunstable Hospital
Southmead

Reminders

February recruitment
Overall recruitment figure for 

February =                         

www.feed1.ac.uk

If you have any questions or want to get in touch with the FEED1 team, please use the below details

Recruitment Update
We currently have 1908 babies randomised to the study

feed1@nottingham.ac.uk
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Infants can be co-enrolled into FEED1 and NeoGASTRIC

Rando/Macro 
Access Requests 
Don’t forget we need  
requests to be emailed to
us from the staff member
who needs access.

Singleton Hospital

We‘ve randomised
our  1900th infant

into the study!

Congratulations to
Dr Makri from Singleton
Hospital for randomising

our 1900th infant!

 

Tuesday 12th March 

10am to 11am

International Women’s Day
For IWD we would like to celebrate
special women across our sites.
Please nominate a woman working
on FEED1 who you feel deserves
recognition by emailing
feed1@nottingham.ac.uk 
Deadline = 5th March 2024. 

Please ensure  
transfer packs are
sent with any baby
transferred to a
continuing care
site (CCS).

Online Investigator Meeting

Our top recruiters:


